Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked for:
Please can I the request following information under the Freedom of Information Act.

1. Please detail all Public Spaces Protection Orders (PSPOs) in your area relating to dogs.

We have none.


2. Are you planning on introducing and PSPOs relating to dogs in the foreseeable future? If yes what dates do you plan on starting the consultation, if exact dates are not known can you provide a rough timeline?

Yes we are in the process of putting together the public consultation; we do not have exact dates but hope to release the information within the next few months.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance 
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester  
LE1 6UB
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

